In these uncertain times we want to make it easy for you to vote in a safe
environment. Please strongly consider voting by mail. The Clerk’s Office /
Election Division is here to help you. Please call or e-mail us Monday - Friday
8:00 am to 4:30 pm.

Any voter wishing to vote absentee by mail in the 2020 Primary Election can
request an ABS-MAIL Application by calling the clerk’s office or by printing
the form themselves from www.indianavoters.com. A completed application
can mailed, emailed or faxed to the clerk’s office. The application will be
processed and the official election ballot will be mailed to the voter.

VOTE EARLY BY MAIL: Request an application

Clerk Office — Election Division 260-358-4820
Print your own absentee be mail application - www.indianavoters.com. {Print
and Mail or E-mail)

Huntington County Clerk’s Office
Election Division 201 N Jefferson - Room 202
Huntington, IN 46750

E-mail: Yvette.runkle@huntington.in.us

Need assistance? Call Yvette Runkle 260-358-4820

2020 Primary Election “absentee by mail application” has to be received by the
Clerk no iater than May 21st, 2020,

The deadline to register to vote for the 2020 primary election is May 4, 2020.
Well wishes and safekeeping for you and your families.

Shelley Septer, Yvette Runkle and the Huntington Election Board



